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                    OFSTED report 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very proud to announce that we are a ‘GOOD’ school. This is the first time that Ofsted has judged 
Linden Road as anything above ‘requires improvement, which is a significant achievement for all who have 
been involved. Please find attached the full report for you to read.  
 
Here are just a few of the amazing things the inspectors reported about Linden Road students, teachers 
and governors. Our super students: make good progress in all of their subjects; they behave sensibly, 
cooperate with one another maturely and relish learning in lessons. Students say that they are ‘Proud to 
be Linden’. 
 
Our tremendous teachers: know their students well and monitor their progress meticulously; they promote 
positive behaviour for learning and create engaging learning environments and the feedback they give, 
both in books and verbally, is effective at helping students to move their learning on. Our great governors:  
have developed skills to enable them to challenge leaders and make the school effective.  
 
The Chair and Vice Chair of Governors would like to take this opportunity to add their thanks to the 
whole school community for the skilful and committed work that everyone contributes, that makes this 
school GOOD! The Ofsted inspection was thorough and constructive and the Governors are excited to 
have the role of overseeing such a special place.  
 
They also want to take this opportunity to confirm their total confidence in the way Mrs Bradshaw and 
Mr Greaves have been leading the school during Ms. Ives absence. They are doing a brilliant job.  
 
Our next aim is to be outstanding therefore we have areas which we will be working on. One of these 
areas is how we can improve communication with parents. Please take the time to write down any ideas 
you may have to help us to achieve this. Slips can be returned to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Bradshaw and Mr Greaves 
Vice Principals.  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………                 
Ideas for improving communication with parents  
 
  


